
Canadian Association of Rallysport – Box 300 Diamond Valley, AB, T0L 2A0 – 1 (855) 640-6444 
office@carsrally.ca 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT  
 

           

 

 

2023-06 
 
 
 
Subject: Pacific Forest Rally Cancellation (National Portion) 
 
Issue Date: August 30, 2023 
 
This summer has seen unprecedented wildfire conditions in British Columbia. The area 
that PFR is planned for is no exception. With the current uncertainty around stage road 
access, The Pacific Forest Rally regrets to inform that the National portion of the rally is 
cancelled.  
 
The Regional portion of the rally has been moved to the weekend of October 14, 2023 
as a one-day event. Details will be announced shortly by the event organizers. 
 
The organizers of the Pacific Forest Rally thank you for your understanding during these 
difficult times and are aware that the current timing for PFR is not sustainable. 
Therefore, a new date for PFR 2024 is currently being researched and will be 
announced with the 2024 CRC calendar. 
 
 
 
Debbie Dyer 
CARS Office Manager 

 
 
 


